
TO: Ms. Carolyn Keily
Town Clerk
Town of Simsbury

FROM: Planning Staff

DATE: May 30, 2012

SUBJECT: Cancellation of June 5, 2012 Regular Meeting of the 
Conservation Commission/Inland Wetlands and 
Watercourses Agency

The Conservation Commission/Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Agency has 
cancelled their regular meeting scheduled for Tuesday, June 5, 2012.


